
Westview
Public School
February 2021 Newsletter

Follow Us On Facebook
620 MacArthur Drive
Prince Albert, SK S6V 8C6
Phone: (306)922-4094
Fax: (306)922-4096
Principal - Ms. Cheryl Arcand
Vice Principal - Mr. Kim Jones

https://s.smore.com/u/383accc58d1cb123bd795561663ef104.jpg


February Friendship Meal - Friday,
February 12th
Due to circumstances out of our control our annual Christmas dinner
was cancelled, instead we will be having a February Friendship Meal
together on Friday, February 12th. Our yummy menu will be hamburger soup, bannock and candy
cane brownies! Thank you Mrs. Horne, Miss Dee, Miss Kaley & Miss Crawford for making this
Friendship Feast happen. Unfortunately due to COVID restrictions the meal will be for students only.
All COVID protocols regarding meal service will be followed.

Red Cross Pink Shirt Day - February 24,
2021
Pink Day began when two boys chose to TAKE ACTION against
bullying behavior by encouraging their peers to wear pink. Their
actions sparked a world-wide movement shedding light on the
issues surrounding bullying and inspiring others to Be Someone's
Hero by speaking up when they see bullying happening. Join us on
Wednesday, February 24th to support the initiatives of the Pink Shirt
Day by promoting friendship and kindness to others. We want to
make sure our school, playgrounds, and neighborhoods are safe,
kind and respectful places to be.

February 8th - 12th - Teacher and Sta� Appreciation Week

A Big Thank You to Prince Albert
Outreach Program Inc
Westview would like to extend our heartfelt thanks to the Prince
Albert Outreach Program Inc. staff for their generosity. PA Outreach
received a Sask Energy grant and were able to purchase and gift
Westview, Queen Mary and Riverside with warm winter mitts,
toques, neck warmers and bags of staple foods which we were
happy to share with students. THANK YOU Prince Albert Outreach
staff and Sask Energy from the staff and students at Westview!
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Valentine's Day - What it will look like this
year!
With Valentine’s Day just around the corner we wanted to share with our
Westview families what Valentine's Day will look like this year.
Unfortunately, we will not be able to have students bring treats, baking
and valentine cards to school this year. Instead classrooms that
exchange Valentine cards will have the opportunity to make cards in the
classroom this week and next. On Friday, February 12th students will
exchange Valentines and our entire school will share in a Friendship
Feast for lunch where staff and students will be served hamburger soup, bannock, and dessert... how
yummy!
If your child opts to pack a lunch or go home for lunch on February 12th that will be �ne too. If you
have any questions please call the school (306)922-4094.

Contact Information Changes
Have you updated your phone number recently? Has your emergency
contact changed since the beginning of the school year?
If your phone number or any other information has changed please
inform the o�ce at 306-922-4094.

No School - February 15th - 19th
There is NO SCHOOL during the week of Monday, February 15th to
Friday, February 19th. Classes will resume on Monday, February
22nd.
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